Central Wyoming Groundwater

Guardian Team

Minutes of Meeting
December 5, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 11:10am by Chairman Floyd Field.
Members present -Floyd Field, Bruce Pedersen, Margaret Teevens and
Brian Schroeder with Regional Water.

Brian made a motion to accept minutes of November 3, 2016 meeting.
Margaret seconded. Motion passed.

Brian said Water Festival people came out last week (Nov.30) to sort out
what was up stairs.

Restoration was completed November 19, 2016 for the winter.
Possible water testing at the ten sites January 23, 2017.
Regional report—Winter operation.

Next meeting is January 26, 2016 @ 12:00 pm.

Brian made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Floyd @11:46 pm.
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